
 

                                                                                                    
 
 
 

‘Atomic Adventure’ 
 

Please support your child by contributing £4. 
 

      Tuesday 4th February 2025 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
To celebrate British Science Week 2025 and to further inspire and excite 
our children about science, we invited Big Foot Arts Education to run an 
event called ‘Atomic Adventure’.  
 
‘Atomic Adventure’ is an exciting and dynamic, science-based 
experience, which aims to bring the topic to life by engaging children in 
live demonstrations and inspire scientific curiosity. 
The show will take place on Wednesday 12th March 2025 in the school 
hall. We will have two shows one for KS1 and for KS2. 
 
A voluntary contribution of £4.00 is necessary to cover the cost of the 
workshop. Unfortunately, without sufficient contribution, the workshops 
will not go ahead. Please make payments through Arbor by Friday 7th 
March. 
 
Here are some photos of workshops from other schools showing the 
kinds of experiments your child can expect to experience.  
 

 
 
We look forward to hosting this exciting event and thank you for your 
continued support. 
 
Mrs Cetin Salik 
Science Lead 

 


